
City of Pittsburgh -
Public Meeting

28th Street Bridge
Project

The City of Pittsburgh invites
you to attend a Public Open
House  that  will  include
updates  on  many  ongoing
transportation projects in the
Strip  District,  including  plans
for  the  28th  Street  Bridge
Project.  The event  offers  an
opportunity to view the new
bridge  configuration  and
bicycle and pedestrian access
improvements,  plans  for
Maintenance  and  Protection
of Traffic during construction,
and  the  construction
schedule.  The  project  team
will  also  be  available  to
answer  questions.  Additional
project information is available
at:
https://engage.pittsburghpa.g
ov/28th-street -bridge-project

MEETING DETAILS
Tuesday, September 12, 2023

6:00 PM - 8:00 PM
Heinz History Center
1212 Smallman St.

Pittsburgh PA 15222
For more information, please
contact:   Erin  Feichtner,  PE,
Project  Manager  City  of
Pittsburgh,  Department  of
Mobility  and
Infrastructure  Erin.Feichtner@
pittsburghpa.gov
The  meeting  facility  is
compliant with the Americans
with Disabilities Act (ADA). In
addition, if you or an individual
with  whom you are familiar
does  not  speak  English  as
their  primary  language  and
who has a  limited ability  to
read,  write,  speak,  or
understand English desires to
participate in this meeting or if
you require special assistance
to attend and/or participate in
this  meeting  or  need
additional  information  please
contact the number above.


